PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES
DATE: February 15 2007
TIME; 3:00 – 4:30

LOCATION:  Room 409

	Item #
	Topic/Activity
	NOTES

	1. 
	Status of EMP: Brentwood and LMC


	Some final modifications were introduced in the table of contents, executive summary, chapter 4, and appendices.  Gil will meet with Connie after the meeting to go over such changes.  Pete will complete the President’s message for the Brentwood and LMC EMP very soon. Gil will send Connie an updated membership for the planning committee.

	2.
	One member to join Accreditation Standard I 
	No volunteers

	3.
	Evaluation of Program Review and Planning Model:  Process and other
	A sub-committee was formed to discuss the creation of a method for evaluation of the Program Review and Planning Model: Process and usefulness of model.  Members of the sub-committee include:  Gil Rodriguez, Bruce Cutler, Ruth Goodin and Humberto Sale.

With regards to what to measure for the model, it was preliminary brainstormed to measure:  Usefulness of data; usefulness of questions; what was learned from the review and plan, etc.  Also, it was suggested that in April or May (after the RAP), to evaluate program review and planning based on the effect on decision making at SGC.   And in the Fall 2007, when the programs need to do an update, evaluate how well the plan is being implemented in their programs.   The people who completed a program review should be the ones in the sample (the people who completed a review and plan).  The sub-committee will work on the details.

	4.
	Evaluation of other planning processes at LMC
	There was a preliminary discussion of evaluating the Educational Master plan:  Its usefulness.  Issues introduced include:  How is the master plan used? What effect does the master plan have on campus, in decision making, in guiding strategies, in guiding program planning.   The SGC would be one group to be part of the evaluation sample.

	5.
	Other
	 Associated with program evaluation, Humberto and Gil submitted the model for review by the RP (state research and Planning group) members.  Also, they plan to present the model in the next RP conference.


Note-takers:   Humberto and Gil 
